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Dear Representative My family and I are concerned about the implications of S2HC. My our
neighborhood has been effected by the homeless crisis, be it violence, home intrusions, or as simply
as not being able to use the play grounds due to used needles and excrement. As the camps grew in
Size around our house we did not feel safe due to people screaming at us and having physical
altercations with each other. I understand that there is a problem but by allowing homeless to
encroach into the park system it takes them away from the rest of the citizens Thank you for your
consideration The Yarbrough family
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